
 
To,                                Date: July 02, 2025 

 
The Manager 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400001 
(BSE Scrip Code: 543389) 

The Manager, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai- 400051. 
(NSE Symbol: SIGACHI) 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
Sub:  Press Release- Fire Incident at Hyderabad  
 
Hyderabad, July 2, 2025: It is with anguish that we share details of the  accident that occurred at the  
Sigachi Industries facility in Pashamylaram, Telangana, resulting in the loss of 40 valued team 
members and one that  left over 33 injured.  Our thoughts are with those affected by this tragic 
accident.  
 
Since the time of the accident, we have been coordinating the emergency response, family support, 
and extending cooperation with the investigation and  compliance efforts.  Sigachi Industries Ltd has 
committed to an ex-gratia compensation of INR 1-Crore to the 
families of the deceased, while those injured will receive full medical and rehabilitation 
support. 
 
As we await the results of the investigation, we would like to clarify that the accident was not caused 
by a reactor explosion at the plant, as mentioned in sections of the media.   We will continue to send 
updates as we receive information from the investigations. 
 
Our plant operations will remain temporarily suspended for approximately 90 days. 
 
We request you to reach out to our team: 
Sudarshan Dundigal +91-9246371566, vartikapr@gmail.com and Farooque Shaikh +91-9594777764, 
farooque@the-practice.net  for any further questions and information.  
We will continue to share updates and developments that are within the boundaries of the 
investigation. 
 
Thanking you. 
  
Yours Faithfully,  
For Sigachi Industries Limited 
 
 
 
Vivek Kumar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 


		2025-07-02T11:50:28+0530
	Vivek Kumar




